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EMSA/NEG/10/2014 
Provision of consultancy services for updating the Mediterranean 

MoU procedures 

 
Question 01 (dated 6/03/2014, time 12:10): 
Will the documents referred to in Section 2.1 of the ‘Tender Specifications’ which are not 
available publically be made available to the contractor? For example, the relevant Paris 
MoU PSCC Instructions, MED MoU and Black Sea MoU Manuals and previous version of Paris 
MoU (mentioned in 1.7 of ‘non-binding advices’). 

 

Answer to Question 01: 
The documents referred to in Section 2.1 of the “Tender Specifications” have to be intended 
as guidance and upon request will be made available to contractor only for the execution of 
the contract.  

 

Question 02 (dated 6/03/2014, time 12:10): 
The scheme for the MED MoU procedures listed in Section 2.1 of Tender Specifications 
requires a list of relevant guidelines under 2. ‘Guidelines on relevant instruments’. In the 
‘non-binding advices’ a number of Paris MoU PSCC Instructions are mentioned. Is the Paris 
MoU content for its instructions to be listed and made available to the MED MoU or is the 
suggestion that the instructions are modified and reproduced as MED MoU PSCC 
Instructions? 

 

Answer to Question 02: 
The scheme is a guidance for the consultant and intends to provide him/her with an 
indication of the desired structure for the MEDMoU procedures as well as with an indication 
of the desired content for the MEDMOU instructions. MEDMoU instructions have to meet the 
needs of the MEDMoU Committee and will not be a duplication of the Paris MoU instructions. 
These lasts will not be made available for MEDMoU .   

 

Published on 11 March 2014 

Requests for additional information regarding this tender should be sent by e-mail to the 
following address NEG102014@emsa.europa.eu. Requests for additional information 
received less than five working days before the closing date for submission of tenders will 
not be processed.  

The deadline for submission of the bids of this tender is 26 March 2014.  

Responsibility for monitoring the Agency’s website for replies to queries and/or further 
information remains with potential applicants. 


